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Lupe Anguiano  

From: "Barajas, Frank" <Frank.Barajas@csuci.edu> 
To: "Lupe Anguiano" <languiano@verizon.net> 
Sent: Friday, November 03, 2006 5:50 AM 
Subject: RE: Funding - Proposal 

Hi Lupe, 

A meeting by phone at this point of the semester works best for me. The university has the 
ability to conference call. 

Best, 

frank 
hm. 981.1725 

Assistant Professor 
History Program 
California State University Channel Islands 
One University Drive 
Camarillo, C A 93012-8599 
Tel: 805.437.8862 
Fax: 805.437.8951 

From: Lupe Anguiano [mailto:languiano@verizon.net] 
Sent: Wed 11/1/2006 4:56 PM 
To: Barajas, Frank; Rodriguez, Donald 
Cc: Carmen Ramirez; Quintero, Amanda; De La O, Marti 
Subject: Funding - Proposal 

Frank, Don: 
Carmen and I thought it would be best to channel funding for the Renewable Energy Project 
through CSUCI rather then start a non-profit organization, I hope you agree this would be a 
better way to administer the project. I met with Amanda yesterday to discuss this option -I 
also spoke to Marti DeLaO - both indicated the arrangement would work. 

Amanda kindly and patiently helped me outline basic costs involved - if the University is to 
become the principal administer of the project. She will forward the figures to us in a few days. 

In order to complete the proposal, Amanda suggested that we meet to discuss exactly how 
each of the proposed activities and recruitment of students will be carried out. The Draft paper 
(proposal) outlines some of the activities and recruitment of students. 

Question? how do you want to do this - via phone or meet in person? We also need to call the 
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meeting with Edison, Citibank and other supporters. I would like to talk to you about that A S A P 
-I will be calling you. 
Lupe 
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